
P  951.928.3777

T  800.426.3693 

F  951.928.6177

2270 Trumble Road 
Perris, CA 92570

PO Box 8300
Perris, CA 92572-8300

EMWD  
Public Affairs Contact:
Kevin Pearson
Public Affairs Officer

P  951.928.3777, ext. 4219

E  pearsonk@emwd.org

Project Timeline:
Winter 2023-24 through 
Winter 2025-26.

More Information:
emwd.org/perris-projects

www.emwd.org

MURRIETA ROAD BOOSTER STATION
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) is replacing its 

Murrieta Road Booster Station facility, which will provide additional water supply reliability 

to the region.

The existing Murrieta Road Booster Station is near the end of its useful lifespan and is no 

longer adequate to efficiently meet the needs of the growing region which it serves. The 

new booster station will not only increase capacity, but will also operate more efficiently.

In early 2024, EMWD will begin work to construct its new facility along Murrieta Road, 

just north of Watson Road. Following the completion of the new facility, EMWD will 

decommission and remove the existing facility, on Murrieta Road, just north of Ethanac 

Road.

During construction, residents may experience increased traffic on Murrieta Road and 

surrounding thoroughfares. Heavy equipment will be delivered to the site on an as-needed 

basis. 

It is anticipated that a majority of the work will take place on weekdays during daytime 

hours. Project information may be found online at www.emwd.org/perris-projects.
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